January 8, 2025

Dear EHS students and parents:

On March 11, 2025, EHS will administer the ACT plus Writing to all 10" and 11t graders.

When planning for these tests, our 9" and 12" grade students will be excused from attending classes
and will not report to campus on March 11, 2025.

All 10" and 11" grade students are required to attend school on March 11, 2025, to take the ACT
plus Writing exam. Students taking the ACT plus Writing will have the opportunity to eat lunch in the
EHS cafeteria after the completion of their exam and may check out after testing/lunch with an EHS
Check Out Form and receive an excused absence (EXE).

Additionally, 10" and 11" graders will be required to complete the non-test portion of the ACT plus
Writing on a date prior to March 11, 2025. More information will be forthcoming as we continue to plan
so please check the school website frequently.

In summary, school is mandatory for all 10" and 11th graders on March 11, 2025 and is excused
for 9" and 12th graders. Thank you in advance for your support as we try to provide the most

beneficial educational opportunities and environment for our students as we prepare them for college
and a career!

Sincerely,

T o

Stan Sauls
Principal



